

Fairview PTA Newsletter

Wed, Mar 2 2022



Fairview PTA Newsletter - March 2, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Stress-free Fundraising:

Buona Benefit Night: Our next PTA Benefit Night is this Friday, March 4th at Buona Beef in Skokie (on Touhy), from 10am -11pm. During this time, when you mention the Fairview South PTA before ordering, a portion of the proceeds goes directly to the Fairview South PTA.

2022 Fairview South Book fair:

We want to extend a big thank you to all the parents, students, and staff who supported our school library by purchasing items at our Scholastic Book Fair the last two weeks! All the funds will be used to buy new books for our new school library.

A very special thank you to Mrs. Bastian and Mrs. Park for helping us make this year's Book Fair a success!

Multicultural Night:

We all know that the Fairview South community is a very diverse community. We would love to demonstrate exactly how diverse it is.

As we prepare for this year's Multicultural Night, our goal is to celebrate EVERYONE! The only way to reach our goal is by getting more families to participate and having them share their culture. Multicultural Night is nearly two months away. Please consider participating, even if you have never participated in the past.

At our next PTA General meeting, we will be giving a few examples of how you can participate. We do not want this to feel like an impossible task. We want it to be a celebration! It is meant to be celebration of who you are, and a celebration of who we are, as a Fairview South community.

For more information, please join us at our next PTA General Meeting on Wednesday, March 9th at 6:30pm via Zoom. More information will also follow in future PTA Newsletters.

If you have any questions, please contact us at our email address: pta@fairview72.com	

Sincerely,

Fairview South PTA

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

847.929.1050







Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media